
pril 21, 2025 

To Whon1 It May Concern, 

ince 1987, we have been dedicated to providing quality instruments, accessories, repairs, and 

ervice to tl1e music communities of Tiffin Sandusky, and tl1e surrounding areas. Whether you 

or your child are a begi1mer or an experienced professional, we offer products and services 

designed to give you a competitive edge in both practice and perfom1ance. 

When Joe Gilmer introduced us to Schooley-Mitchell, we were open to the idea ofreviewing our 

card processi11g environment. The Schooley-Mitchell team performed a thorough analysis of our 

current setup and presented us with several cost-saving options, with potential savings ranging 

from 13% to 28%. 

After careful consideration, we decided to change providers, and tl1e Schooley-Mitchell team 

assisted us in implementing the necessary changes and updating our processing te1minals. 

Understanding the expense involved in purchasing new equipment, they even agreed to 

contribute to the cost of the new terminals. 

We wholeheartedly recommend Joe and the team at Schooley-Mitchell for their thorough, 

independent, and risk-free services. Their professionalism and commitment to delivering optirnal 

results are truly outstanding. 

Sincerely, 

Ed Adams, Owner 


